
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Payson City Planning Commission has cancelled the regularly scheduled 

meeting for Wednesday, September 26, 2018. The public hearing regarding proposed amendments to 

Title 19 Zoning Ordinance including Appendix A, Title 20, Subdivision Ordinance, and the Standard 

Specifications and Standard Plans has been cancelled as well and will be rescheduled for a later date.  

 

I, Kim E. Holindrake, Deputy City Recorder, do hereby certify that this notice was posted in the Payson 

City Center and on the Utah Public Notice Website on this 24th day of September, 2018.  The press was 

duly notified.  

 

 

 

_/s/ Kim E. Holindrake_________________ 

Kim E. Holindrake, Deputy City Recorder 

 


